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What will happen to my Christmas Club account? 

Your Christmas Club account will be converted to a Money Fund 

account that allows you to access your funds at any time. Your 

Christmas Club dividend will be paid before the data conversion and will 
show in the balance of your new Money Fund account on November 2. 

Will I still be able to use my HFCU Credit Card? 

Yes. Nothing about your credit card will change. You can still use your credit 

card to make purchases. If you need assistance making a credit card 

payment, please go to the Harrison branch or call us at 800.223.1983. 

What is the last day I can do a wire transfer? 

The last day for outgoing domestic wire transfers is October 30. 
Incoming wire transfers will be accepted through October 31. 

If a wire transfer attempts to come in on November 1, it will reject 

and you will have to provide your new account information to the party 

initiating the transfer. 

What account number do I use to access my new AACU account at a 

Shared Branch location? 

You will use your Primary Savings account number to initiate a 

Shared Branch transaction. 








